
From: Michele Reid mreid@ndep.nv.gov
Subject: RE: Kaminski Letter August 14, 2014

Date: December 29, 2014 at 12:22 PM
To: Denise Luk denisel@sraproject.org
Cc: Danielle Diamond danielled@sraproject.org

My#apologies,
Here#is#the#le1er#dated#August#14th#,#2014#and#prepared#by#Mr.#Kaminski.
#
Regards,
@mickie
#
Michele “Mickie” Reid

Staff II Associate Engineer

Bureau of Water Pollution Control

P: 775.687.9434  F: 775.687.4684

Email:  mreid@ndep.nv.gov

 

#
From: Denise Luk [mailto:denisel@sraproject.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 11:59 AM
To: Michele Reid
Cc: Danielle Diamond
Subject: Kaminski Letter August 14, 2014
 
Hi Mickie,
 
I have not been able to find Mark Kaminski’s letter to AgPro (dated August 14, 2014)  detailing
his comments after reviewing the initial plans. Perhaps it was included in the pubic records
request files, but I don’t see it. Would you mind sending me a copy of it?
 
Thanks so much,

Denise
 
____________________

Denise Luk, Interim National Coordinator
Socially Responsible Agricultural Project
deniseL@sraproject.org  |  +1 415 606 0083
SRAProject.org
 
This message and any attachments may contain confidential information protected by
the attorney-client or other privilege. If you believe that it has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error. Then delete it.
Thank you.
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